
 

 

ST PATRICK’S DUMBARTON 

SUNDAY 12TH JANUARY 2025 
THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD 
MASS BOOK YEAR C, PAGE 118 

Sunday Baptism of the Lord 

Monday Feast of St Kentigern 

Tuesday First Week of the Year 

Wednesday First Week of the Year 

Thursday  First Week of the Year 

Friday Memorial of St Anthony 

Saturday Week of Prayer for Christian Unity begins 

Parish Priest: Fr Ross Campbell 
Assistant Priest: Fr Douglas Green 
In Residence: Mgr James Ryan 

REGULAR MASS SCHEDULE 

Sunday 10 am, 12 noon, 5.30 pm  

Monday 10 am, 7 pm  

Tuesday 10 am, 7 pm   

Wednesday 10 am, 7pm 

Thursday 10 am, 7 pm 

Friday 10 am, 7 pm 

Saturday 10 am, 5 pm (vigil) 

 Rosary: After 10am Mass when on (except when there is a 
Funeral) 

 Confessions: Daily after 10 am Mass. Saturday 4.15-4.45 pm  

 Confession available at other times by arrangement 



 

 

THE PARISH 

SECOND COLLECTIONS  
Sunday 12th January -SPUC White Flower Appeal  
 

OUR LADY & ST. PATRICK’S LUNCH TIME MASS 
Please note the Tuesday Lunch Time Mass in OLSP will resume on the 7th 
of January 2025.  Please note there will be no Mass on Tuesday 14th of 
January. 
 

BAPTISM EVENING 
The next baptism meeting will be Friday 31st January 2025.   
 

THE JERSEY TONES  CHURCH HALL  14TH FEBRUARY 
2025 
The ticket office is now open! 
Tickets for The Jersey  Tones -  £10 each- are now available. Get your tick-
ets for this fabulous night by contacting Christine, 07955941489. We 
know there will be an early uptake of tickets, so don’t delay.  
Phone Christine straight away!  

 

PARISH WEBCAM 
Apologies for the temperamental nature of the new parish webcam. I 
have been in contact with Church Services TV and they will monitor the 
situation until a new state of the art webcam is installed in January.  
 

PARISH NOTICEBOARD 
If you would like any notices displayed on the board, please hand them 
into the Sacristy. 
 

CHRISTIAN UNITY WEEK 18TH-25TH JANUARY 
Dumbarton Churches Together (DCT) is hosting a Service of Prayer for 
Christian Unity at St Augustine’s Church on Thursday 23rd January at 
7.30pm. The evening will also give thanks for 25 years of DCT since it was 



 

 

founded in 2000 to mark the millennium. All welcome.  

 
THE ARCHDIOCESE AND BEYOND 

 

CATHOLIC FAMILIES FOR LIFE 
Newsletter from the National Commission for Marriage, Family and Life - 
latest version can be found at www.marriagefamilyandlife.org.uk  
 

FLOURISH HOLY YEAR EDITION:  
A special Holy Year edition out now with an 8 page pull-out containing 
everything you need to know about the Jubilee Year for 2025. Find out 
how to obtain the Jubilee Indulgence, learn the Holy Year hymn, read the 
Holy Father’s letter on the theme of ‘Hope’ and discover the special Holy 
Year prayer.  The December-January edition also has round-ups from 
parishes celebrating their anniversaries, a preview of the St Mungo 
Festival, details of Christmas services in the Cathedral and much more. 
Take a copy home FREE today. Online edition 
at www.flourishnewspaper.co.uk 
 

MONTHLY PRO-LIFE MASS:  The monthly Pro-Life Mass is on 

Wednesday, 15th January at 7.30pm at Holy Cross, 113 Dixon Ave, G42 
8ER. Adoration begins at 6.15pm. Tea in the hall afterwards – all wel-
come. The celebrant will be Fr Charles Coyle 

 
ST MUNGO FESTIVAL ECUMENICAL SERVICE: This will 

take place in Glasgow Cathedral, Castle Street,  G4 0QZ on Sunday 12th 

January at 4.00pm.  With Archbishop Nolan and representatives of the 
Churches,  Salvation Army Band, Violinist Anne Morgan, organist Andrew 
Forbes, The St Mungo Singers,  the Ukrainian choir and children, and 
Glasgow's Poet Laureate Jim Carruth. All welcome. 

 

MASS ON THE FEAST OF ST MUNGO:  Archbishop Nolan 

will celebrate the 1pm Mass in St Andrew’s Cathedral on Monday 
13th January. 

http://www.marriagefamilyandlife.org.uk/
http://www.flourishnewspaper.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

SUPPORT GROUP FOR CATHOLIC WOMEN AF-
FECTED BY SEPARATION AND DIVORCE 

The next two meetings of our support group for women affected by 
separation and divorce will take place on Friday, 10th January and 
Friday, 21st February, in The Immaculate Conception Church Hall, 
Maryhill, from 6.00pm to 8.00pm.  All new members are welcome to 
this confidential support group, which is run by women who have 
come through this experience themselves. The group has been run-
ning very successfully for over 3 years and is delighted to welcome 
women from across the Archdiocese whether they experienced this 30 
years ago or more recently.  

SPRED ONLINE OPEN HOUR:  Would you like to be part of a 

movement that values people with and without disabilities? In this 
jubilee Year of Hope  please consider giving a few hours a week by 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

ITEMS FOR  THE BULLETIN:  Notices for the bulletinofstpat-

ricks@gmail.com to be received by Wed evening. 

Scan the QR codes to access parish websites and social media: 

St Patrick’s   
Strathleven Place 

Dumbarton 
G82 1BA 

 
Telephone: 01389 762503 

stpatrick.dumbarton@rcag.org.uk 
www.stpatricksdumbarton.org.uk  


